
THAT’S WHAT'S UP!!! 

Weekly Troop news for BSA Troop 112 

February 4, 2020 

1.  The “Cabin Fever Reliever” event is a large community event held Feb 8th at O’Connor Field House on the 
campus of College of Idaho in Caldwell. The Scout District will have a booth and has asked us to fill a couple 2-
hour time blocks as an outreach to the community. This should be a great opportunity to recruit for the troop! 
Scouts sign-up at the ADMIN DESK to help out. 

2.   February’s troop event is “Winter Reward” – it’ll be a blast! Tubing, snow-ball war, nice warm lodge. This 
is a well deserved reward for all the scouts who persevered on winter survival this month. 

3.  Arrow of Light crossover will be March 10th at 630pm 

 4.  Willow Creek Prep Camp out will March 13-15. 

 5.  Spring Court of Honor will be March 31. 

 6.  WE ALL NEED TO DO NEW MEDICAL FORMS FOR OUR CAMP OUTS!!! You will need A and B; if you 
are going to Summer camp Scouts and Adults need to have the C form filled out. 

                All Medical forms DUE by April 14!! So, they are ready for           Willow Creek. 

7. Annual Health and Medical Record | Boy Scouts of America 

8. UPCOMING EVENTS: 

New Calendars are available on the Troop 112 website and in the troop room. 

1.   Winter Reward outing Feb. 21-23 McCall Camp Morrison. 

2.    NYLT: 20-25 July 2020 

3.    Scout Camp: July 25- Aug. 1 2020 

4.     Look at the upcoming merit badges 

5.     Next Court of Honor will be March 31. 

6.     Arrow of Light crossover will be March 10th. 

7.   All medical forms DUE APRIL 14!!! 

BSA FACTOID:  We all enjoy reading our subscription to Boy’s Life (and especially the jokes), But did you know…The first issue of 

Barton's Boys' Life was published on January 1, 1911. Five thousand copies were printed of that first issue. Very few of those copies actually 

reached the public. The widely accepted first edition was published on March 1, 1911. With this issue, the magazine was expanded from eight to 
48 pages, the page size was reduced, and a two-color cover was added. In 1912, the Boy Scouts of America purchased the magazine, making it an 

official BSA magazine. BSA paid $6,000 ($1 per subscriber) for the magazine. Today, BSA sends out more than 1,200,000 copies of the Boy’s 
Life Magazine, every month.  

https://www.scouting.org/health-and-safety/ahmr/

